
"Little Frogmore"

6704 WarrumbunglesWay

Coonabarabran NSW 2357

lith September2018

The General Manager

WarrumbungleCouncil

John Street Coonabarabran NSW 2357

Dear Sir,

ROAD NAMING PROPOSALFOR THE UNNAMED LANE 2.6 KILOMETRESSOUTH

OF THE NEWELL HIGHWAYON THE WARRUMBUNGLES WAY.

In responseto the public notice in the Coonabarabran Times and having a deadline of 4pm

on 14/9/2018, we wish to advise our decision as to the name of this unnamed road is as

follows.

As all the names we have suggested have been rejected by the Geographical Names Board

or others, I have spoken to MaureenSulter (a local Aboriginalelder) and asked for her

assistance in finding somethingsuitable in the Kamilarol/Gamilaraay language.

Maureen also knew and respected Ann Savage, "MIRll" means star in the Gamilaraay

language and we feel this would honour Ann's name as well as the local Aboriginalculture

of this area.

The name "MIRll LANE" fits the criteria of the following documents.

(a) AS/NZS4419:2011 Rural and urban addressing.

(b) NSW Addressing User Manual

September2016 ISSN: 2204-9460

The followingpeople have property adjoiningthis unnamedroad and agree on the name

"MIRil LANE", this is the name we are proposing, not Astronomer'sWay/Walk.

Wally and Linda Walker. JenniferSansom.

Darryl Chapman. Maleisah and Jason Eshman.

Terry and Helen Rayner.




